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My name is Barbara Guffin and I live in Freeport and chair the Complete Streets 
Committee. I feel that Maine citizens need more opportunities to bike and walk in 
Maine. I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in favor of this interim trail from 
Portland to Auburn as this trail would improve public health (through cleaner air and 
more exercise), reduce auto miles driven, provide accessible options for people who 
do not drive and help many folks connect to public transportation. 
Thank you for supporting this bill.


